
WOW!  Work  Out  World  New
Bedford  closes  its  doors
through April
“We are sorry for the inconvenience but in consideration of
safety for our community and staff we are closed through April
and have stopped billing all accounts while we are temporarily
closed.  We  have  waived  all  Freeze  Fees  due  to  these
extenuating  circumstances.

We are taking advantage of this time to deep sanitize and
complete some club renovations. We will open as a better and
cleaner version of ourselves!

Please be safe and follow CDC guidelines as we all have our
part to do in putting an end to this virus.

For  concerns  please  connect  with  us  on
wowcares@wownewengland.com and check us out on FB and our
website wownewengland.com for updates and our on line WORK
“INs”

In Fitness and Health,
WOW Management
500 Kings Highway
New Bedford, Massachusetts
Call (508) 995-6668.”
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